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Upcoming Events

Dec. 20 - Combined Lutheran Pioneers/Youth Caroling
for Homebound Members - 3:45 pm

Dec. 22 - Last Day of Classes (full day with
dismissal@ 2:55 pm)

Dec. 23 - Christmas Eve practice with Sunday School
at church - 9:00 - 11:00 am

Dec. 24 - Children’s Christmas Eve Service - 6:30 pm

Jan. 3 - Classes Resume

Hot Lunch

Hot lunch this week will be
sloppy joes provided by Mr.
and Mrs. Aguilar. There
will be no cost for this
meal.

Mission O�ering
Progress:

Our last chapel offering
collected for God’s
Kingdom was $65.75
bringing our total to
$669.51 for the
semester.

MERRY CHRISTMAS
Our St. John’s faculty and staff would like to wish all of our families a most joyous Merry
Christmas and a blessed New Year. May you find comfort and joy in the message of
hope and salvation that the Christ Child brings.

School Christmas Party and Pajama Day/Fun Socks
This Friday, December 22 will be our school Christmas party day. Children may wear
their favorite pajamas and fun socks on that day. We are still looking for help with
snacks and treats for the party. Please go to the Sign Up Genius on our school website if
you could bring something for the party. Buses will run that day and dismissal will be
at the regular time of 2:55.



Church and School Christmas Eve Service Practice
A reminder that the final practice for the children who will be participating in the
Christmas Eve service, along with the Sunday School children will be this Saturday,
December 23 from 9:00 - 11:00 am Only the students attending the Christmas Eve
service need to come to this practice.

Christmas Break
Our Christmas break will run from December 25 through January 2, 2024 with classes
resuming on Wednesday, January 3, 2024.

O�ering from Christmas Service
It was awesome to see so many attend our Children’s Christmas service last Saturday
and the students did a fantastic job sharing the wonderful story of our Savior’s birth in
word and song. Our offering for the Peshtigo Food Pantry totaled $602.45. Thank you
for your kind and generous gifts that will bless many in our community.

Dishes/Plates from Cookies & Cocoa
Thank you to everyone who brought cookies
to our Cookies and Cocoa fellowship
following our Children’s service on Saturday.
We are so grateful for the wonderful help
with this and the delicious variety of cookies
we were able to enjoy. We were left with a
lot of serving plates and dishes, however. If
any of these belong to you, please pick them

up from school by Friday. Or let Mrs. Sargent know and she can send them home with
your child.


